
 

 

 23rd October 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I am pleased to write to you to praise your child’s efforts and understanding in their 

approach to our more socially distanced way of working in Physical Education so far this 

year.  Students have worked exceptionally hard and have completed units of work in both 

fitness and athletics. 

After half term, we are confident that we can deliver a varied and robust curriculum model 

that will capitalise on the progress already made this year and closely reflect our usual PE 

curriculum in both Key Stage 3 and 4. 

In order to run the full breadth of the curriculum in these current times, we are providing 

every student with their own house coloured bib. 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £3, which will cover the cost of the bib.  

Payment can be made on School Gateway.  The contribution is voluntary and no student 

will be disadvantaged as a result of not paying. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms Z Froud 

Head of Faculty - Performance 


